On May 15, 2007, the following information was requested by Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding Board Item B1 - Budget Amendments - March 2007.

Section 2 Capital Projects:

Question:
What is the capital budget for each of the projects being deleted from

the COPS 07?

Response:
The following projects were initially planned for the FY2007 COP issues.  As the construction contracts were not going to be issued during this fiscal year, we did not borrow money for them.  The funding for the construction will be made available in FY 2008 when it will be used.  The dollar amounts shown below reflect the amounts budgeted for FY 2007 only.  Monies budgeted in prior years is not included in the amounts.

South Area Bus Compound
2,418,791

Pahokee Area Middle (03-MM)
32,757,090

Royal Palm Area Elem (03-W)
24,122,550



Sabal Palm School Addition
1,214,782

Joseph M. Moore

Chief Operating Officer

Phone:  561-434-8510

